[bookmark: _GoBack]

REGULAR MEETING
November 15, 2016

The Board of City Commissioners of the City of Herington, Kansas met at City Hall at 6:00 p.m. on the above date—the following being present:  Mayor Kat Souza, Commissioner Michelle Stanford, Commissioner Kitty Walter, Commissioner Mark Hager, Commissioner Dave Jones, City Manager Ed Patton, City Attorney Brad Jantz, and City Clerk Debra Wendt.

The meeting was opened with the presentation of service awards to Debbie Wendt, 35 years, and Cathy Reese and Bret Beye, 30 years.  This was followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  A motion was made by Commissioner Stanford, seconded by Commissioner Hager, to approve the minutes of the meeting of November 1, 2016.  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”  Appropriation Ordinances #C1031-16 and #P1110-16 were discussed and reviewed.  No one spoke at the public forum.

There were no additional agenda items.  A motion was made by Commissioner Hager, seconded by Commissioner Stanford, to approve the agenda.  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”

Ed reported that things are going good.  Dave asked about the “zipper” we tried out and wanted to know if Ed had received his email on a similar piece of equipment.  Dave also inquired about the trees on the overpass, when the creek bed would be cleaned, and if any surplus equipment had been advertised on Purple Wave.  Ed reported that the chipper has been added to the surplus list.

Michelle asked about the dates on the current utility bills, and was told that all of them have the incorrect dates of service.  Customers can call to find out the correct dates.  Michelle also said that she has been looking over the nuisance ordinances that were sent.  Kat and Kitty wished everyone a Happy Thanksgiving.  

A motion was made by Commissioner Hager, seconded by Commissioner Jones, to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”

Also present at the meeting were Rick Freeman, Gloria Boomer, Cathy Reese, Andrew Reese, Richard Hagerman, Bret Beye, and J.R. Sparke.

										                  Debra Wendt
											         City Clerk
